

Patrizia Brusarosco Director, Via Farini Via Farini 35 Milano 20159 Italy fx: 011 02 66804473

Thursday, March 16, 1995

Dear Patrizia Brusarosco:

Thank you for the opportunity to review you proposal, Critical Quest. We regret to inform you that the selection committee did not choose your proposal. Though this project was not appropriate for our programming needs, we encourage you to submit future projects for our consideration.

Independent curating efforts like yours keep the dialog about art open and interesting and the art community vital. Keeping this in mind the committee strives to give each proposal the careful examination it deserves. Each member of the committee reviews the proposals individually. The committee meets on an annual basis and deliberates, often intensely, on the submissions. The amount of time, reflection and effort invested in your project impressed us. We regret that our resources limit the number of projects we can select. Please do not let our decision discourage you from further efforts to find an outlet for this project. The committee wishes you the best of luck in finding an appropriate venue for this any future project.

Sincerely,

The Selection Committee for Guest Curated Projects:
Kirby Gookin
Tishan Hsu
Marilyn Minter
Cady Noland
Anne Pastemak
Paul Ramirez-Jonas
Jerry Saltz
Andres Serrano
Laurie Simmons

11